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Utrecht , 15 November 2016 
 
Nomination for the 2017 ESCI Albert Struyvenberg Medal 

 
Dear Professor  Vina, 
 
As President, and on behalf of the Council of the European Society for Clinical Investigation, I am honoured to nominate you  
the recipient of the 2017 ESCI Albert Struyvenberg Medal. The ESCI Medal is awarded yearly for outstanding achievements in 
the field of Clinical Investigation, in line with the spirit of the founding fathers of ESCI. Professor Albert Struyvenberg was one  
of the founding fathers. 
 
The ceremony will be held at our 2017 Annual Scientific Meeting which will be held in Genoa, Italy from 17 - 19 May 2017. The 
Medal presentation is scheduled for Thursday 18 May 2017  from 11:00 – 11:30 and will include a lecture by you which I will be 
honoured to chair, introducing you and briefly describing your scientific achievements. I would be very grateful if you could plan 
a short review paper dealing with aspects of your research which will be published in one of the forthcoming issues of our 
journal, the European Journal of Clinical Investigation (editor-in-chief Professor I. Ioannidis). 
 
I hope you will be able to accept this prestigious recognition from ESCI. Please, provide a recent curriculum vitae/biosketch and 
a photograph, to be incorporated in the forthcoming issue of the ESCI newsletter and for the ESCI website.  
 
ESCI will arrange your congress registration, your travel, two nights accommodation, and the congress dinner scheduled on 
Thursday 18 May at 8:00 pm. The Central office of ESCI will contact you on behalf of Professor Fabrizio Montecucco from Genoa, 
the President of the local organizing committee, about your travel, registration and accommodation. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you and to see you in Genoa, Italy in 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. H.M. Nathoe, Associate professor of Cardiology 
President European Society for Clinical Investigation 
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